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From: Becky Sovde [rsovde@co.aitkin.mn.us]
Sent: Friday, April 29, 2016 3:29 PM

To: 'tander545@hotmail.com’

Subject: Permit

Bret --

I got your message. Apologies, but we got hit with 43 permits in one week and | can't find the note with your cell phone
onit.

I will issue the permit and just add the information that the 10’ side setback to the eave must be met. You don't really
have any room for error, so a survey would be a great idea. The reason | questioned it to begin with is that | found a
metal pipe (not a "legal” property stake) that was 12 feet from the western staking.

Also will have to put a condition on the permit that the existing residence be removed. Your lot is only big enough for
one residence structure.

Email or call me with any questions.
Becky

Becky Sovde

Wetland Specialist/Compliance Officer

Aitkin County Planning & Zoning
218-927-7342



